
Please address all correspondence to the

Municipal Manager and quote our reference

Private Bag/Privaatsak X1002

Plettenberg bay 6600

Tel 044-5013000/Fax/Faks 044-53333485

PLANNED INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY

NOTICE No: 109/2025

Dear Consumer

Please be advised that the supply of water to your area will be interrupted in order for the 
Municipality to install a new bulk connection to the new development "ERF 9/432 
KRANSHOEK".

Date: 26 March 2025

Day: Wednesday

Time: 09H00 - to 16h00

Area of interruption: Kranshoek and Farms along the Airport Road

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during this necessary interruption of water 
supply.

In the event of inclement weather, the work will be postponed, and a new date 
communicated.

Enquiries: M. Jordaan
Direct: 044-5013

MR. VW FELTON
HEAD OF DEPARTMENT: ENGINEERING SERVICES


